
11. KEEP NEW ZEALAND BEAUTIFUL ANNUAL CONFERENCE

The Board received a report requesting the appointment of a representative to attend the Keep New
Zealand Beautiful Annual Conference in Christchurch.

The Board resolved:

1. That Dennis Hills be appointed to represent the Board at the conference from 4 to 6 October,
and that registration including one night’s accommodation at a cost of $240 be approved from
the Board’s conference budget.

2. That funding for up to two other Board members at a cost of $240 from the Board’s conference
budget be approved.

3. That two members of the community also be funded at a cost of $240 from discretionary funds
to attend this conference. Nominations to be forwarded to the September Board meeting.


